
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Middleville Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 28, 2021 at 7 pm 
to receive public comment on a proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance in the 
Thornapple Kellogg High School Auditorium 3885 Bender Rd, Middleville, MI 49333. 
 
THE SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING IS THE PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE 
ZONING ORDINANCE ALLOWING RECREATIONAL AND MEDICAL MARIHUANA 
FACILITIES IN THE VILLAGE OF MIDDLEVILLE. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend this open meeting. Alternatively, to participate 
in the public hearing by providing public comment, you may mail your statement to 
Planning Commission at PO Box 69, Middleville, MI 49333, or email it to the Village Clerk 
ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org. Emails received prior to 5 pm on June 28, 2021, at the 
above-listed address will be distributed and noted that the Village received such written 
comments prior to the meeting. Persons with special needs who wish to attend should 
contact the Village Clerk no less than 72 hours prior to the public hearings. 
 
The proposed amendment should be available for public inspection during regular 
business hours Monday through Friday, 9 am until 5 pm at the Village Office, 100 E. Main 
Street, Middleville, MI, or send an email request to the Village Clerk at 
ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org on June 14, 2021. This document can also be viewed on 
the Village website www.villageofmiddleville.org on June 14, 2021. 

 
Posted: June 7, 2021 
 
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 
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